
MEETING OF THE OLYMPIA HEARING EXAMINER 
Monday, September 23, 2019, 6:30 p.m. 

The Olympia Hearing Examiner will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 23, 2019, at 
6:30 p.m., in the Council Chambers of City hall at 601 4th Avenue E., Olympia, Washington, to 
receive public comments prior to making a decision on the following project: 

Case name/applicant:  Intercity Transit Pattison Street Expansion 

File number:  19-1636 

Request:  Construction of a new administration and operation building (43,500sf), and a new 
 fuel, wash, and facilities building (25,000sf). 

Location:  526 Pattison Street SE 

Staff Contact:  Nicole Floyd, Senior Planner 
 360.570.3768, nfloyd@ci.olympia.wa.us 

Anyone interested is invited to attend and comment regarding the above proposal.  Written 
statements may be submitted at the hearing, or in care of the Olympia Community Planning 
and Development Department, PO Box 1967, Olympia, WA 98507-1967.  Written comments 
must be received at or prior to the public hearing. 

If you require special accommodations to attend and/or participate in this meeting, please 
contact Community Planning and Development by 10:00 a.m., 48 hours in advance of the 
meeting or earlier, if possible; phone: 360.753.8314; e-mail: cpdinfo@ci.olympia.wa.us.  For 
hearing impaired, please contact us by dialing the Washington State Relay Service at 7-1-1 or 
1.800.833.6384.  

The City of Olympia is committed to the non-discriminatory treatment of all persons in the 
delivery of services and resources. 
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